
MINUTES  -  All Saints Churchyard Committee 

Meeting held on 13th November 2012 at 6.45 p.m. 

Present: Debbie Brady (PCC) 

 Paul Butcher (Parish Council) 

 Paul Kelly (Parish Council) 

 

Apologies: Paul Brooker 

 

Minutes of Last Meeting: 

The minutes of the last meeting 21st August 2012 had been circulated and since no 

amendments were received are deemed to be agreed. 

Matters Arising: 

DB gave an update on the memorial wall situation. 

Churchyard Inspection: 

No inspection took place because it was too dark to be of any real use. 

The proposed budget was circulated by DB together with copies of the three quotations 

received from tree contractors.  The middle of these quotations received from Fernshire 

forms the basis of the figure quoted in the proposed budget.  Fernshire were chosen because 

they have recently completed some work in the churchyard and are able to process the 

necessary paperwork involved when dealing with a conservation area. 

Any Other Business: 

Some discussion took place around the current Churchyard Agreement.  This was postponed 

until the meeting due to take place on the 27th November 2012. 

Date of next meeting: 

27th November 2012 – Churchyard Agreement. 

There being no further business the meeting was closed at 7.40 p.m. 

cc: Convenor: Buildings and Grounds Committee 

 Churchyard Committee 

 Parish Clerk 


